
Feedback on Comments from the Lightning Tree Hill League event
Many thanks to all those who offered comments on the LTH event; all were positive and helpful.

Comments mainly focussed on the courses themselves, acknowledging that it's a tricky area on 
which to plan, but suggesting ways in which the courses could have been improved. There was 
also comment on the accuracy of vegetation mapping, which was thought to be somewhat 
variable. It is perhaps worth pointing out that we were obliged to make a number of late changes to
Blue and Brown courses due to Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust making a late request to remove all 
controls from the Edgehills Nature Reserve – the large enclosure on top of the hill. However, we 
could perhaps have done better than we did!

These comments have been passed on to the planner and mapper. The area is due a thorough 
update to the vegetation, and we will aim to do this before the next event up there. 

Follow Up Actions
Other that passing on the course comments, and scheduling a map update, there are no other 
follow up actions we plan to take from this event. 
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